
Minutes of a Meeting of the Ceredigion Admissions Forum 

held at 

Ystafell Aeron Fach, Felin-fach Campus 

on Wednesday, 27 November 2013. 

Present: Councillor R G Harris (Chair), David Williams, Ysgol Bro Pedr 

Officers Present: Nia James (Learning Services), Kay Davies (Democratic 
Services). 

5.00 pm - 5.30 pm 

1 Apologies for Absence 

Mr Angelo James, Ms. Heddwen Davies, Mrs Helen Hopkins and Councillor Paul 
Hinge apologized for their absence. 

2 Minutes of the Meeting held on 25 June 2013 

IT WAS AGREED to confirm the. minutes of the meeting held on 25 June 2013 as a 
correct record on the condition that the date be changed to June (rather than July) 

3 Information Document for Parents September 2013 

For information, compliance with the guidance was confirmed. 

IT WAS AGREED to note the information received. 

4 Admissions Appeals 

Details of recent appeals were decided by an independent panel. 

IT WAS AGREED to note the information received. 
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5 Admissions Numbers 

A report was circulated regarding the admissions numbers of individual schools. 

IT WAS AGREED to note the information received. 

6 Admissions Policy 

It was noted that Welsh Government (WG) guidance regarding amendments to the 
Policy have been included and circulated to School Governors. 

7 Ceredigion Behavioural Support Service 

It was noted that no update was available at the present time because of the Estyn 
Inspectors' visit. It was noted that schools' staff commended the service as being 
very successful. 

8. Any Other Business 

The retirement of Angelo James was noted and that Heddwen Davies had changed 
post and that new nominations would be needed for this Forum. The nomination of 
Peter Legget of St Padarn's School was noted and a representative of Ysgol' 
Llanwenog would be needed. 

IT WAS RESOLVED to confirm the above in the next meeting. 

Confirmed in the Meeting of the Forum held on 

Chair 
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